
U.S. citizens will vote for President of the United States and other elected officials on

Leading up to Election Day, you may receive political text messages or phone calls or
people knocking on your door from the campaign. You do not need to answer these.

Please be aware that if you are not a U.S. Citizen, it is against the law for you to vote or
register to vote in the U.S., and doing so could have consequences on your ability to remain
in the U.S. 

Americans feel strongly about their presidential candidate (Donald Trump or Kamala
Harris).

You may see mass gatherings of people showing support for either candidate before or
after the election.

You may see large crowds gathering to protest or celebrate. Please exercise caution in
large gatherings. If you decide to protest, please do not go alone and carry the following:
water, identification, and emergency phone numbers.

If you feel immediately threatened or are the victim of aggression, please call 911. Once
you are in a safe place, please reach out to the IRC so we can provide you with additional
support or help you make a police report.

November 5, 2024. 

On this day, you may see long lines of people waiting to vote. Voting takes place in publicly
owned or controlled places such as schools, fire stations and churches.
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